REVISED
Notice of Hearing
City and County of Denver
Board of Public Health & Environment

All interested parties are hereby given notice that the City and County of Denver, the
Board of Public Health & Environment, will hold a hearing to consider a

REQUEST FOR A NOISE VARIANCE
FROM KIEWIT INFRASTRUCTURE CO.

The noise variance is for nighttime work to reconstruct a 10-mile stretch of 1-70 between I-
25 and Chambers Road; add one new Express Lane in each direction; remove the viaduct;
lower the interstate between Brighton Boulevard and Colorado Boulevard; and place a
four-acre park over a portion of the lowered interstate.

The hearing for this variance will be conducted at the meeting of the Board of Public
Health and Environment (BPHE) at 5:30 p.m. on Thursday, September 6, 2018 at the
Denver City and County Building, located at 1437 Bannock St., in the Parr Widener
Conference Room, Room 389. Please note that since the hearing is after normal business
hours, only the Bannock St. (northeast entrance) will be open. Any change to the meeting
location will be posted prior to the meeting on the BPHE website
(www.denvergov.org/BPHE).

The Board will be accepting written comment beginning Thursday, August 30, 2018
through close of business, Wednesday, September 5, 2018. Please submit your comments in
writing to BEH@Denvergov.org. Written comments can also be mailed or hand delivered
to the Department of Public Health and Environment (DPHE), Administration Offices,
Attention Kathy Houston, 200 W. 14" Avenue, Suite 300, Denver, CO 80204.

This information can also be found on the Board of Public Health & Environment’s
website, www.denvergov.org/BPHE. If you have any questions regarding the hearing
please contact Kathy Houston at 720-865-5484 or via email at BEH@Denvergov.org.
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